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STUDENT COMPLAINTS PER
ABA
The University of Louisville's Brandeis School of Law is accredited by the
American Bar Association's Section of Legal Education and Admissions
to the Bar. Law School students who are aware of a problem that directly
implicates the Law School’s compliance with the ABA's Standards for
Approval of Law Schools should direct their communication to the Dean
of the Law School. All such communications must be in writing and must
state with specificity both the ABA accreditation standard or standards at
issue and the factual circumstances that suggest noncompliance.

The Dean may refer the matter to other personnel within the Law School
or at the University of Louisville. Within 30 days of receiving a written
communication, identifying a problem that directly implicates the Law
School’s program of legal education and its compliance with the ABA's
Standards for Approval of Law Schools, the Dean shall respond in writing
to the student(s) who submitted the communication. That response may
take the form of a request for further information enabling the Dean to
address the Law School's compliance with the ABA standards at issue. In
all events, the Dean's determination shall be final.

The Law School shall maintain a record of all communications received
under this policy, including the resolution adopted by the Law School
in response to those communications. This record shall be maintained
throughout each period of accreditation by the American Bar Association.


